Dear Senior Families,

Congratulations on having a graduating senior in your household! This senior year is, yet
again, a year like no other. We are excited to welcome back more events and a
regular school schedule this year to increase our opportunities for covering as many
students as possible in the yearbook. The 2022 book will be one every student will want
because of the historical significance of what this class has been through. In order to
make yearbooks even more special, we are again offering senior tributes. Senior tributes
are available for anyone in the class of 2022, and they are a great way to share your
love and support and congratulate your graduate on such a special achievement. Our
seniors love to see those pages in the book, and it has become a highlight when the
book is distributed for students to share those pages.

The staff would love to feature your senior in the senior tribute section of the yearbook.
Purchasing a senior tribute ensures that your senior has a unique, customized space in
this year's book, making them stand out!

To create your fribute, please go to www.jostensadservice.com. Attached you will also
find our flyer with more information about tributes.

If you have any questions about ordering a senior tribute, or a yearbook, please reach
out to our staff through the HHS Yearbook email, or through her direct school email:
hsyearbook@highlandcusdds.org

We're so excited to share this year's book with everyone, and we thank you for your
support.

Sincerely,

The HHS Iris Yearbook Staff
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